
Lulworth House Care Home

Page: 1

Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoy a trip to the
zoo

Last week we took a group of our gents from Lulworth House Residential Care Home for an outing to the Fenn Bell Zoo in

Hoo, Rochester. 

The weather was kind to us and we loved seeing all the animals, which included lemurs, meerkats and otters.

We made sure to stop and read all the amazing and interesting facts about them, as well as listen to the calls of some of them who

weren't too shy!

We also encountered many children visiting during the half term and our residents loved being surrounded by the little ones. Smiles

all around!

 

 


